
  

   

 

Sound Off! 

 

Immediately following each Master Series concert in September, October, February and April, students 

are invited to meet with VSO Maestro, Darryl One, for approximately 20 minutes to share comments 

on the music! Students of all ages are encouraged to join the discussion! 

 


